NO VISITORS ALLOWED
AT THIS TIME!

In response to new COVID-19 emergency guidance for long-term/senior care
facilities issued by the CDC and Centers for Medicare and Medicaid
Services, we cannot allow visitors until further notice.

OUR IMMEDIATE PRIORITY IS THE SAFETY OF ALL RESIDENTS
AS WELL AS THE STAFF THAT CARE FOR VULNERABLE ELDERS.

We recognize the hardship this may cause and appreciate your understanding.

Visitor exceptions can only be made on a case-by-case basis, such as visiting a resident
who is receiving end-of-life care. If you believe you may qualify for an exception, please

call or email

Use the above phone number or email address if you would like to make
arrangements for delivery of gifts, letters, laundry, etc., for residents.

You are also encouraged to telephone your loved one during this emergency.
Your contact, albeit remote, will still be welcomed and will allow you to keep in touch.

L-9319-C BRIGGS (800) 247-2343



